
Civil Engineering Project 

♦ McNeil Engineering was honored to be the Civil Engineering firm for the design of the reconstruction of 

the Sugarhouse Monument Plaza in Salt Lake City, Utah. In August 2014, construction began on the 

Sugar House Monument Plaza. Construction was officially completed with a ribbon cutting ceremony in 

June 2015.  This area has long been considered the focal point of the Sugar House Business District. 

The Sugarhouse Monument Plaza renovation features nearly an acre of public open space, reactivation 

of the historic monument’s fountain, installation of a new interactive water feature, outdoor dining, and 

public art. 

♦ McNeil Engineering completed a topographic survey; as well as the site paving, horizontal control, grad-

ing & drainage and erosion control plans.  
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Winner of a 2015 Urban Design Utah: 

Honor Award 


